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Correction to Member Bulletin 2018-12 
Change of Mailing Address 
Effective October 1, 2018 

 
Effective October 1, 2018 the mailing address for the Surplus Line Association 
of Arizona will change to: 
 

Surplus Line Association of Arizona 
14747 N. Northsight Blvd., Suite 111-449 

Scottsdale, AZ 85260 
 

The email and phone number will remain the same. 
This bulletin supersedes Bulletin 2018-12 as the mailing address has changed. 

 
 

Brokers may not place surplus lines business with unauthorized insurers which have not been 
qualified with the Arizona Director of Insurance and been placed on the List.  An unauthorized insurer 

that does not appear on the List, the NAIC Quarterly Listing of Alien Insurers, or the List of Domestic 
Surplus Lines Insurers shall not transact insurance business in Arizona and Broker may not place surplus 

lines business with them. 


